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22nd February 2022 
 
Year 2 Trip Botanical Gardens – Wednesday 25th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to take our Year 2 children on a school trip to the Botanic Gardens; this is to work alongside 
our next topic 'Wriggle and Crawl'.  
 
The children will have the opportunity to explore different habitats, look at different animals/insects, go dipping in 
the pond for pond life, and explore the natural surroundings and lots of other fun and exciting activities.  
 
The bus will leave school at 9.30am, returning to school for the normal finishing time. 
 
As this trip will be outdoor based, it is extremely important that the children are provided with suitable clothing for 
the day. They will need to wear school uniform but dependent on the weather your child may need sun cream, hats, 
trainers, waterproofs and wellingtons. Your child should also bring a bag for their pack lunch. We will send out a 
text/email to parents regarding this nearer the time.  
 
Packed lunches will be provided by the school, so a drink in a non-breakable container is all that will be required for 
your child to bring. 
 
The visit will cost £9.29 per pupil; the school has no funds to subsidise this visit and it can only take place provided 
that all parents and carers are prepared to make this voluntary contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by the 
Education Act 1996.  If we receive insufficient voluntary contributions it may be necessary to review whether the 
activity goes ahead or not.  If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, please contact the school office. 
 
Please can you give your consent and pay for this trip on the school online payment system, ParentPay; the last 
date for payment is Monday 02nd May 2022.   If you require login details, or any information regarding the payment 
process, please contact the school office. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Ward, Mr Cole & Miss Stokes.  
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